
 
 

Tuesday, June 19, 2018, Town of Bevent 
Special Town Board Meeting 

Bevent Town Hall, 4:00 pm – 5:05 pm 
 

Meeting called to order by Cebula. 
 

Roll Call – Board Members:  Present-Chairman-Perry Cebula 
       Supervisors-Andy Gruna, Randy Wanta 

 

      Staff:  Present-Clerk-Anne Mieska 
                      Zoning Permit Administrator – Ralph Moegenburg 

        

The Special Town Board meeting agenda is posted at Plover River Mercantile,  
the Town Hall front door and the bulletin boards located on the Town Hall parking 
lot and Corky’s in Shantytown parking lot 
 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss purchasing a front end loader which  
includes a boom mower for cutting brush and a blade mower for cutting grass.  Also 
action/discussion would be taken on sealed road proposals that were opened at the  
June 6, 2018 Town Board meeting.  
 

The Town of Ringle has a front end loader with a boom and blade mower.  The Bevent 
Town Board would like to contact the Road Superintendent from the Town of Ringle to 
discuss the pros and cons with them. 
 

MOTION by Wanta, 2nd by Cebula to accept the following proposal: 
American Asphalt 
 Moraine Road – Grinding, Blacktopping 2.5 inches thick and Shouldering 

from Pulaski Road west 2,640 feet x 22 feet for a project cost of $59,631.80 
  
Cebula-yes, Gruna-yes, Wanta-yes.  CARRIED. 
NOTE:  Other road proposals will be put on hold until a decision is made on purchasing 
town equipment.   
 

Adjournment:  MOTION by Cebula, 2nd by Wanta to adjourn meeting.  Cebula-yes,  
Gruna-yes, Wanta-yes.  CARRIED. 
 

 
 


